
 
 

May 22nd, 2017  

 

Peak Games is pleased that its litigation against Hasbro, Inc. and Backflip 
Studios, LLC, Peak Oyun Yazilim Ve Pazarlama AS v. Hasbro, Inc. et al., 
Civil Action No. 16-cv-06083 LHK (N.D. Cal.) regarding its game Toy Blast 
and Defendants’ game My Little Pony: Puzzle Party has been amicably 
resolved.  

Hasbro, Inc. has released the following public statement, found here: 
http://newsroom.hasbro.com/mediakit/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


